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Minutes of February 25, 2012 Meeting 
By Mary Lou Snider 

 
Don Kelley opened the meeting at Missouri Botanical Garden with about 

35 people present, including 25 guests. 
 

Audrey Ringhausen gave a financial report.  We cashed in our small C/D, 
needed to cover expenses.  We still have a C/D in the amount 

of $4,824.  Our ending total balance is $7,796. 
 

Pam Hardy talked about the Lily Society's table at the Home and Garden 
Show.  The theme is "True Lilies vs Daylilies.  She said our table won a 

Blue Ribbon. Nice work Pam.   

 
Lynn Slackman said she has added a blog to our Web Site.  For any 

information we may have. 
 

Kim Peterson reminded members of our Mini show June 23rd.  It will be 
at Kim's house.  Bring a dish and your lilies.  It will be an informal show. 

 
Pam Hardy said our Spring Bulb sale will be Saturday, April 21st and 

Sunday, April 22nd, with the St. Louis African Violet Counsel.  The 
packing party will be Friday April 20th.  Bring a dish.  Workers will get a 

discount. 
 

We received a thank you note from Shirley Pupillo's Family. 
 

Fred Winterowd gave a short Biography about Mike Heger.  He has been 

in gardening for over 30 years.  He and his wife, Jean own Ambergate 
Gardens in Chaska Minnesota.  The title of Mark's talk was "Landscaping 

with Perennials and Bulbs".  He gave examples for early spring, summer 
and late summer.   



 

 

 

After the talk, members helped guests pot a free lily bulb, to take home.    
 

Several members and guests took Mike Heger to lunch at Pietro's. 
 
   


